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Mr. Robert Ruby
The Sun IN RESPONSE REFER
Baltimore, MD 21203 TO FOIA-79-ll7
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Dear Mr. Ruby:

This is in further response to your letter dated April 10, 1979, in
which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all
documents and communications in possession of the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission relating to the Three Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station
Units 1 an 2.

Enclosed is an updated report, " Title List-Publicly Available Documents -
Three Mile Island Unit 2 - Docket 50-320", which I indicated would be
sent to you in my letter dated June 7,1979.

Sincerely,
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/j, J. M. Felton, Director"

Division of Ruh s and Records
' Office of Admini ' ration
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Enclosure: As stated
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